Janet T. Mills Governor

Jeanne M. Lambrew, Ph.D. Commissioner



Maine Department of Health and Human Services
Maine Center for Disease Control and Prevention
11 State House Station
286 Water Street
Augusta, Maine 04333-0011
Tel; (207) 287-8016; Fax (207) 287-9058
TTY: Dial 711 (Maine Relay)

July 17, 2023

Suhash Harwani, Ph.D. Quest Diagnostics 10101 Renner Blvd. Lenexa, KS 66219

Dear Dr. Harwani,

I am pleased to report to you that Quest Diagnostics, in Lenexa, KS has been relicensed by the Maine Department of Health and Human Services as a **Substance Abuse Testing Laboratory** effective 7/27/2023 to 7/27/2024.

This license qualifies Quest Diagnostics to perform workplace substance of abuse testing under the provisions of Title 26, MRSA, sub-chapter III-A.

This license is subject to annual renewal and requires satisfactory performance in proficiency testing as defined in regulations in the above-mentioned law. Be advised, this department must be notified of any changes in personnel, particularly the Director and Certifying Officer(s).

This letter will serve to demonstrate your status as a licensed testing facility under Maine law.

Please feel free to contact this office should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Jennifor L. Jamison, Associate Director

Health & Environmental Testing Laboratory

License #SA136